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November 16, 2010 

BY COURIER AND EMAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th  Floor, Box 2329 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: 	Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
Board File No.: EB-2010-0310 

We are in receipt of a letter dated November 12, 2010 from counsel to the Township of 
King (the "Municipality") in the above referenced matter. 

Enbridge would encourage the Board to once again deny the Municipality the opportunity 
to address the location of the pipeline. The selection of the route was subjected to 
significant study and public consultation and there's been no compelling evidence provided 
as to why the route needs to be reconsidered. 

We would ask that the Board reject the request at the earliest opportunity. 

Yours truly, 

AIRD & BERLIS LLP 

Scott A. Stoll 

SS/hm 
Encl. 
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cc: 	Mr. Scott Somerville 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Township of King 

The Honourable Dalton McGuinty 
Premier on Ontario 

The Honourable Brad Duguid 
Minister of Energy 

The Honourable Bob Chiarelli 
Minister of Infrastructure 

The Honourable John Wilkinson 
Minister of the Environment 

Mr. Norm Ryckman 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 

Neil McKay 
Ontario Energy Board 

James J. Feehely 
Feehely, Gastaldi 

Zora Cronojacki 
Ontario Energy Board 

7470745.1 


